[bookmark: _GoBack]Notes From The Heritage Group Meeting 28th April
Attendance
13 people attended, 7 of which were new to the group and 7 others gave apologies.
Heritage Evening - 14th April - Reflections
Illustrated Talk evening was a great success, thanks to everyone who attended and helped make it possible, especially to Kevin for an interesting and entertaining talk, Ann for the raffle and David Charlie for providing audio/visual equipment.  .
2nd Heritage Evening – 2nd June
Club concert room booking confirmed.                                                                  Caroline and Chris require a projector.  Martin Hempstock kindly offered to provide one.  Kevin offered his projector as a backup.                                                                              Charlie and David to provide radio microphone and projector screen.                                                                                                                          Ann kindly offered to organise raffle. Raffle prizes wanted.                                        Caroline to produce A4 posters and A5 fliers for distribution, also to be posted on  Facebook Pages.
Broughton St. Mary’s Community/Heritage Centre Bid
Kevin and Diane outlined plans for a proposed, substantial, grant bid for St. Mary’s Church and asked for the community’s support.
Heritage Group Development
Proposed Heritage Lottery grant to be progressed under the scope of the BCSA, which already possesses a robust structure and constitution.  The Heritage Group to be a sub-group of the BCSA - to be confirmed with the BCSA.                               Sue Mumby and possibly someone from the Scotter Heritage Group to be invited to our group’s next meeting to talk through the process of forming a heritage group. 
Next Meeting
To be arranged post 2nd June

